
12th February 2014 

Ms Marian Pate 
Sutherland LEP Review 
NSW Department Planning and Infrastructure 
PO Box 39 
SYDNEY 2001 

Dear Ms Pate, 
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We are long-term residents of the Sutherland Shire and wish to register our protests against the 
draft local environmental plan (LEP). We believe that the second version of the draft LEP was 
tainted. 

We object to the projected high-rise planning provisions for Miranda, and object to inappropriately 
planned high-rise development for Sutherland and medium and high-rise for Loftus. 

Yours faithfully, 

Louise Broadhead 

54 Spur Crescent 
Loftus 2232 

Geoffrey Broadhead 

54 Spur Crescent 
Loftus 2232 


